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Western Sydney Airport – Early Earthworks       September 2018 
 
Construction Notification: 001 
 
Dear neighbour, 
   
With the relocation (underground) of onsite transmission lines well advanced, we are now 
looking to commence early earthworks on the site of the future Western Sydney Airport. 
These early earthworks will lay the foundations for the construction of the airport, and will 
include: 
 

• The delivery of earthmoving equipment and establishment of site offices 
• Moving 1.8 million cubic metres of earth within a prescribed area of the site 
• Construction of a new and realigned Badgerys Creek Road  
• A new intersection at Elizabeth Drive, in collaboration with Roads and Maritime 

Services.  
 

This work is being undertaken by the CPB Contractors and Lendlease Joint Venture 
(CPBLL JV) and is expected to be completed by the end of 2019. 
  
Site Establishment and what to expect 
Work will soon start to establish a site compound at the northern end of Badgerys Creek 
Road, adjacent to Elizabeth Drive 
 
What activity will take place? 
 
From 12 September 2018, works will include: 
 

• Construction of a site accessway 
• Site remediation and improvement works  
• Site investigations (geotechnical potholing and survey work etc) 
• Compound establishment (internal roads, fencing and site offices)  
• Clearing and preparation for main earthworks.  

 
  
The majority of work will be located within the project boundary and well away from 
residents. However, to ensure the safety of motorists and workers, there will be some 
temporary traffic changes made along Badgerys Creek Road during working hours, and 
within the work zone. This will include temporary speed zones and lane closures which 
may impact travel times for motorists. We ask that you take the time to observe the traffic 
changes and obey displayed road signage at all times. 
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How long will this work take? 
 
Site establishment and early works will take place for up to two months. 

 
What are the construction hours? 
 
Site working hours are between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Friday and from 8am to 1pm on 
Saturday. No construction work will be undertaken outside of these hours without prior 
notice. 
 
Where will this take place? 
 
This work will take place along Badgerys Creek Road. 
 
Below: Map of the location of site establishment and early works. 
  

 

 
Contact Us: 
If you have any questions, or would like to provide feedback on the scope of works 
outlined above, please contact our Project Team: 

• 1800 951 171 
• WSAenquiries@cpblljv.com.au  

 
If you have any questions about the Airport generally, please contact WSA Co:  

• info@wsaco.com.au 
 

We look forward to working closely with our local neighbours as we work to deliver 
Western Sydney Airport. 
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